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NOW SHOWING – JUNE 2017


May 31, June 2 & 4 - Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals. Wednesday & Friday, 7 PM, Sunday, 3 PM. Tickets are available at https://www.tututix.com/tickets/  Point of Contact: Yvonne Groves, 270-769-5505.


June 8 - Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp production of ‘LIGHTS! CAMERA! ACTION!’ Curtain 7:30 PM. Point of Contact: Carol Zagar, 270-352-1333.


June 15 - “Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!


June 24 - Dance Center of Elizabethtown Broadway’s Stars of Tomorrow Performance. Noon. Point of Contact: Sherry Barnard, 270-765-5464.



COMING SOON – JULY 2017

July 14-16, 20-22 - Youth Theatre of Hardin County summer production of Thoroughly Modern Millie. Thursday, Fridays and Saturdays – July 14, 15, 20, 21, 22 at 7 PM. Sunday Matinee, July 16 at 3 PM. Tickets: Adults – $15, Seniors & Students – $10, Children 10 & under, $5. Go to http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2789304 to order tickets.

 

July 17-18 - PAC ProAm AUDITIONS for THE HUNCHBACK OF NOTRE DAME & PETER & THE STARCATCHER. Audition materials will be available at www.thepac.net prior to the auditions.   

6-9PM Musical Auditions. 9-11PM Classical Auditions.

July 20 - “Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

IN REVIEW – MAY 2017
On May 1, 60 members of West Hardin Middle School choirs under the direction of Anna Benningfield presented a spring concert before an audience of 185.
On May 2, 174 members of West Hardin Middle School bands under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a spring concert before an audience of 521.
On May 5, the PAC presented its last event of season 2016 -17 with Spencer’s Theatre of Illusions Hocus Focus before a public audience of 200.  After months of collaboration with Hardin County Schools’ teachers, Kevin Spencer's performance brought smiles to all ages. It was exciting to watch Vine Grove Elementary student, Desmond Gregory perform on stage a trick he had mastered through the Hocus Focus program. And even more amazingly, after the event, a family in the audience shared this comment: “Mr. Spencer: Our family enjoyed your show in Elizabethtown last night. I know you do work with autistic children and wanted to let you know that Scott, your volunteer for the (“Spikes of Doom” illusion), is autistic. His brother, Johnathan, who also raised his hand, is a young magician who pours over how-to videos and, like you, got a delux magic set for his 8th Christmas. We expected him to volunteer, but not Scott. I wasn't positive how Scott would do and received such a blessing watching him so animated on the stage despite the lights and noise. Thank you for your obvious love of children and for your work with autistic kids. Both of my boys were absolutely hyped after the show. Johnathan claimed it the best night of his life.”
Without even knowing his personal story, Kevin selected Scott from the audience to participate in his “Spikes of Doom” illusion; just another example of the true magic of the performing arts!
On May 7, 150 members of North Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Beth Root presented a spring concert before an audience of 512.
On May 8, 120 members of Central Hardin High School choir under the direction of Brandon Centers presented a spring concert before an audience of 261.
On May 9, the PAC hosted Fort Knox Federal Credit Union's Annual Membership Meeting and an audience of nearly 400.

On May 10, 68 members of John Hardin High School bands under the direction of Brian Ellis presented a spring concert before an audience of 122.
On May 11, 84 members of Central Hardin High School bands under the direction of Tyler Cantrell presented a prism concert before an audience of 250.
On May 14, Western Kentucky University presented a graduation ceremony for 55 graduates before family and friends totaling 450.
On May 17, 120 members of North Middle School Spring bands under the direction of Brittany Ford presented a spring concert before an audience of 250.
On May 18, 70 students were recognized for their many accomplishments during the Hardin County Board of Education Meeting before family and friends totaling 175.
On May 21, 133 members of The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented two spring recitals before audiences totaling 665.
On May 26 & 27, 152 members of Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar presented three spring recitals before audiences totaling 1031.
